Resident Stars & Stripes

New Navy Lodge breaks ground
By: Corey Sipe

A groundbreaking ceremony was recently held for a new two-story 44,000 square-foot Navy Lodge which will be built at the site of the former Dolphin Gardens Navy Housing Complex.

The new facility will have 72 units with kitchens, cable, and internet access as well as house keeping service and laundry facilities.

Residents of the $7.2 million lodge, scheduled to be completed by 2003, will include active, retired, reserve, and international military members and their families as well as Department of Defense, Public Health, and Red Cross personnel on orders.

The facility will replace the 31-year-old, 67-room Navy Lodge at the corner of Highland and Proteus Avenues in Groton. 

“We take another step in our Subbase mission of providing quality services and facilities, said Captain Robert W. Ruple II, Commanding Officer of the Naval Submarine Base New London.

